Michele McPherson
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From: Shawna Jenkins
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 11:50 AM
To: Michele McPherson
Subject: FW: Support Letter for US169 and CSAH 4
Attachments: RAISE 2022 Support Letter_template.docx; Sherburne County Info Sheet w QR Code.pdf
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Andrew Witter <Andrew.Witter@co.sherburne.mn.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 11:49 AM

To: Jody Hammre (livitownclrk@sherbtel.net) (livtownclrk@sherbtel.net) <livtownclrk@sherbtel.net>; Baldwin Township
(cheryl.dobson30239@gmail.com) <cheryl.dobson30239@gmail.com>; 'Baldwintwp2 @questoffice.net’

<Baldwintwp2 @questoffice.net>; 'jffemrite @elkrivermn.gov' <jfemrite@elkrivermn.gov>;
dillon.hayes@millelacs.mn.gov; Shawna Jenkins <sjenkins@princetonmn.org>; 'denblom@wsbinc.com'
<denblom@wsbinc.com>

Subject: FW: Support Letter for US169 and CSAH 4

Dear Local Chamber,

We are extremely hopeful this will be the last time we need to reach out for a support letter. Last RAISE solicitation, the
project made it to Mr. Buttigieg’s desk, the Secretary of Transportation, as a Highly Recommended Project. We cannot
achieve a higher status without getting funded. That said, we continue to ask for your support as we apply for the
Federal RAISE Grant.

As Sherburne County and the City of Zimmerman proceed forward with a solution to the intersection of US169 and CSAH
4, we are graciously requesting your support as we seek construction funding through the Federal RAISE Grant
Solicitation. Please find the attached sample support letter that can be placed on your respective letterhead, modified
as you see fit, and returned to us by April 7, 2022. (If you are unable to meet the deadline, please submit back to us as
soon as possible.) We’ve also attached a brief informational sheet about the project with a QR Code to see the traffic
delays.

We appreciate your support for the critical project as we see our area and region grow.
Should you have any specific questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the number below, or this email.

Respectfully,

SHERBURNE Andrew J. witter, P.E.

L UNTY Sherburne County Public Works Director / County Engineer
Work: (763) 765-3302
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